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Resident Meeting - Pharmacy Services 

Thank you to all of those who responded to our Rite Aid survey. If you are interested in hearing 

about pharmacy delivery services from Rx Partners, please plan to attend a meeting with them on 

Wednesday June 4, 2025. The meeting is in the Auditorium at 1:30 p.m. Two pharmacists from Rx 

Partners will be presenting. Rx Partners is a pharmacy owned by UPMC and has been providing 

daily services to the Sherwood Oaks health center for over 10 years.  

 

Chinese Culture Performance 

The Art Group of Pittsburgh Chinese Culture will present a Spring Celebration at Sherwood Oaks on 

Saturday, June 7 at 2:00 p.m. in the Auditorium and Card Room. All residents are invited to attend. 

  

Pittsburgh Chinese Culture is made up of a group of people who love life, singing, dancing, and 

drama performances. They are active on the stages of various communities in Pittsburgh, showing 

the spirits of the Chinese population. We hope to see you at the performance! Questions? Contact 

Roberta Breninghouse at ext. 8471. 

  
Sherwood Oaks Park Donations Update from Kate Donovan  

We have had a tremendous response from our community in the effort to stock our Summer House 

kitchen. We thank you so much for your generous donations. 

 

As an update: We have satisfied half of our listed requests for donations! Well done Sherwood Oaks 

residents! We have received a number of suggestions to add to the remaining list as well, and I 

believe they are reasonable and that we will get good use of these items. 

 

Anyone who is still interested in donating towards our well-appointed kitchen, the following items 

are listed on our final needs list: 
 

cookie sheets  cocktail shaker   covered napkin holder 

pizza pans   LARGE fry/sauté pan  paper plates and cups are always welcome 

 

A special thank you to Dining Services. They have generously donated to our kitchen. I have been 

carefully monitoring donations to avoid unnecessary repetition and choosing items our residents 

have requested be available in the kitchen. This effort to stock our kitchen has been a huge success! 

 


